
 

 
 

  

SR Com E-seminar series 
- Current Management of Benign Prostatic 

Hyperplasia (良性前列腺增生) 

  

The Sports and Recreation Committee (SR Com) organizes a 
series of e-seminars for our members, which the SR Com hopes 
to sustain your interest to stay motivated and healthy. 

Benign prostatic hyperplasia (BPH) is a common condition in men. 
In the coming e-seminar, Dr. Victor Yeung (楊協和醫生 ), 

Specialist in Urology, will talk about the cause and the medical 
and surgical treatment of BPH. 
 

 

Details 

Date: 27 May 2022, Friday 

Time: 7:00 pm – 8:00 pm 

Format: Online via Zoom  
[Upon successful enrolment, the meeting URL will be provided nearer the event date.] 

Capacity: Min. 20 persons 

Fee: Free of charge 

Speaker: Dr. Victor Yeung (楊協和醫生), Specialist in Urology 

Language: Cantonese 

 

Registration & Enquiries 

Registration: Click here to register online.  

Deadline: 27 May 2022 (12:00 noon) 

Enquiries: Mr. Anthony Lee, Corporate & Member Services 
at 2287 7386 or email to anthonylee@hkicpa.org.hk       

 
  

http://mas.hkicpa.org.hk/mycpa/public/event/view/ff808081804a8f2e01806015a9102050?backUrl=/mycpa/event/calendar
mailto:anthonylee@hkicpa.org.hk


About the Speaker 

 

 

Dr. Victor Yeung (楊協和醫生) 

 

Dr. Yeung obtained his bachelor degree in Biophysics at Johns Hopkins 

University (USA), and then pursued his medical degree at the University of 

Hong Kong (HKU). After graduation, he continued his career as a urological 

trainee, and eventually received his fellowship in 2013. He was then promoted 

to associate consultant, and appointed as honorary clinical assistant professor 

of the Chinese University of Hong Kong (CUHK). In 2017, he started his own 

private practice in Causeway Bay. 

 

Apart from clinical work, Dr. Yeung is an active researcher with many articles 

published in various international journals. He has also presented in many 

conferences, and received the best poster presentation award at the 14 th 

Urological Association of Asia Congress in 2016. In addition, he has designed 

a wall-attached urinal that can measure men’s urinary flow rate, and it is now 

patented in both Hong Kong and China. This new design minimizes the 

patient’s embarrassment while urinating at the traditional funnel while 

performing the flow rate exam. In 2019, it has received the Gold Award in the 

FITMI Asian International Innovation Technology Exhibition. 

 

Dr. Yeung plays an active role in many medical societies and alumni 

associations. He is currently the president emeritus of Johns Hopkins 

University Hong Kong Alumni Association (JHUHKAA). Also, he is the honorary 

treasurer of Hong Kong Medical Association (HKMA), chairperson of the Ethics 

Committee and council member of the Medical Council of Hong Kong (MCHK), 

Federation of Medical Societies of Hong Kong (FMSHK), Hong Kong Society 

of Practising Urologists (HKSPU), Hong Kong University Medical Alumni 

Association (HKUMAA) and the Hong Kong Society of Endourology (HKSE). 
 

 
  



 
Terms for Enrolment in Activities: 
Any enrolment in the activity is based on the participant's assessment that s/he is fit to participate and the 

assumption of all the risks and hazards inherent in the said activity. The participant agrees not to hold HKICPA 

liable for any loss or damage that the participant may suffer as a result of the participation. Where an external third 

party has been engaged to arrange the activity, the participant further agrees that the third party is solely 

responsible for any liability which may result from the activity. 

 
The participant further agrees to follow the instructions from trainers (if any) and observe the Event Participation 
Guidance.  Any failure to follow such instructions will result in the participant's exclusion from the activity. The 
trainer (if any) may determine, in the interests of safety or other considerations, whether an activity shall continue 
or whether a particular participant is allowed to continue to participate.   
 
Notes: 
1. For HKICPA members only. Registration is on a first-come first-served basis.  
2. This event is subject to cancellation should the minimum number is not reached. 
3. No telephone reservation will be accepted. 
4. The closing date for enrolment is 27 May 2022 (12:00 noon). However, the Institute has the discretion to 

accept late enrolments after the closing deadline as it sees fit. 
5. Successful registrants will receive confirmation by email. 
6. If you do not hear from us by 27 May 2022, please contact Mr. Anthony Lee at 2287 7386. 
7. Bad weather arrangement: The activity will be cancelled if typhoon signal no. 8 or above / Black Rainstorm 

Warning is hoisted 2 hours prior to the commencement of the seminar. 
8. The Institute reserves the right to change the date and time of the seminar due to unforeseen circumstances. 
 
Personal Data: 
Your personal data collected from the enrolment process and administration of courses/events/activities will be 
used for the purpose of the administration of the course/event/activity on which you are enrolled ("Event"). Such 
data collected may be accessible by the Institute's officers, staff or committees processing the application and 
related matters, and where the activity is arranged by an external third party, by the personnel or agent of that 
third party. In addition, the Institute may use the collected data for statistical research and analysis. By submitting 
this Enrolment Form, you understand and agree that the Institute may provide your personal data above to co-
organisers/service providers in or outside Hong Kong for the purpose relating to the Event. The Institute intends 
to use the personal data of your name, email address and correspondence address to inform you, where relevant, 
of members' benefits, goods, services, facilities and events organized or provided by the Institute or other 
organizations. Members and registered students may opt out of receiving such materials at any time by logging in 
via the following link http://mas.hkicpa.org.hk/mycpa/communication/preference. Non-members may opt out of 
receiving such materials at any time by sending an email to the Institute at privacyofficer@hkicpa.org.hk or a letter 
to the Institute's privacy officer. For more information about the privacy policy of the Institute, please go to 
http://www.hkicpa.org.hk/en/service-tools/privacy-policy/. 

https://www.hkicpa.org.hk/-/media/Document/MC/SRC/Event-Participation-Guidance.pdf
https://www.hkicpa.org.hk/-/media/Document/MC/SRC/Event-Participation-Guidance.pdf
http://mas.hkicpa.org.hk/mycpa/communication/preference
mailto:privacyofficer@hkicpa.org.hk
http://www.hkicpa.org.hk/en/service-tools/privacy-policy/

